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Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

May 27, 1997 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 
CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I much look forward to being with you and to giving that lecture on 

The Bible Through Dutch Eyes on Tuesday, June 24th. 

We plan to bring our slides, of course, but would rather not have to bring the 
rather bulky carrousels. Surely, you supply speakers with Kodak carrousels, 

which we can pack just before the lecture. 

If that presents any problem whatever, please send me a note to our English 

address, 2A Holmesdale Road, Bexhill-on-Sea, East Sussex TN39 3QE, 

where we will be from June 5th to June 12th. 

Best wishes, as always, 

AB/cw 
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Aol  Ralel)  cAa Ghee PelaNeihacA ht 1S 

DR, ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 1961 

Apnil 9, 1997 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 

CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I much look forward to seeing you in Prague in June. 

We plan to arrive in Prague on Monday morning, June 23rd, stay in the same apartment in the 

Husova that we have staying in for some years now and then leave for Munich on Thursday 

morning June 26th. 

As yet our days in Prague are quite open and I would be happy to present a talk at the National 

Gallery, at a time to be set by you. I enclose my menu of talks with the ones that I think might 

interest you the most, starred. 

Please let me know soon which talk you have picked and which time on which day. 

I am really happy that the three Fellowships for Czech students in art history have been 

developing well. I don’t think that it would be wise to split them but I do hope that in time 

students in the Czech Republic will also be interest in artists in other countries. Let us discuss 

that when we meet. 

With all good wishes, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

Enclosure 

By Appointment Only 
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Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

March 3, 1997 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 
8. listopadu 58 

CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I much look forward to being in Prague during the second half of 

June and hope to have a chance to chat with you about the Art History 

Fellowships. 

As you know most of the students so far have been studying the works of 

relatively unknown and sometimes not very good provincial artists in Bohemia 

and Moravia. 

Recently I acquired a very beautiful Jacob’s Dream by Abraham Bloemaert, 

painted perhaps around 1600 to 1610. A photograph is enclosed. 

When studying the sources for this painting in Roethlisberger’s two-volume 

book I found that one of the important sources is a painting in Blatna Castle 

published by J. Vackova. 

Do you know Dr. Vackova? Would it be possible to obtain two (2) standard 

slides of that painting? 

More importantly, might it be possible to interest a Bader Fellow in working 

on Abraham Bloemaert’s works it Czech collections? If Dr. Vackova is a 

teacher she might well be able to guide a student. 

With all good wishes, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/nik 

Enclosure 
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Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

August 30, 1996 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 
8. listopadu 58 

CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Hannah Evans has kindly sent me a copy of your report about your travels to Rome and various 

towns in Germany and Austria. That report gave me a great deal of pleasure simply because | 

realize to what good use you are putting the funds. 

Allow me to write to you briefly about the three Fellowships now given annually to Czech students 

in art history. Up to now, most of the students chosen have studied rather obscure Moravian and 

Bohemian artists of the Baroque period. 

In time, we hope that Czech students will also be interested in studying the works of non-Czech 

artists. 

Isabel and I have established similar fellowships at the Institute of Fine Arts in New York and at 

Queen’s University in Canada. I believe that all of the students from New York have studied 

Dutch, Flemish or Italian artists, and the fellows from Canada are interested in Dutch and French 

(not French-Canadian) artists. Thus, I know that the two next applicants from Queen’s are writing 

theses on the works of Drost and Jan van Noordt. 

Why should Czech art historians not also work on Dutch, Flemish, French or Italian artists? This 

doesn’t mean that Czech artists should be neglected, but I think a good mix would be preferable. 

With all good wishes from house to house, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 

(oe Ms. Hannah Evans 
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DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISH ED 1961 

May 14, 1996 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 

CZ 169 OO Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I much look forward to being in Prague from Tuesday evening, June 4th, until 

Saturday morning, June 8th, again staying in the same apartment in Husova 18. 

Of course, we very much hope to have a chance to meet with you. 

With all good wishes from house to house, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 

By Appointment Only 
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Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

February 15, 1996 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 

CZ 169 00 Prague 6 
Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I much look forward to being in Prague for three or four days during the week of 

June 3rd. 

Needless to say, we much look forward to seeing you. 

With all good wishes from house to house, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 
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1996 

My travel plan for 199¢ sistes two parts - pom 1 Ai Sb 3,0U 

iC mi ht Ht ula 

r 4 wouter , 

Tx KK) wo-Weeks sta Rome Viay. Wid STUGIES Were Concentrated on the 

i} yoted (and 7 Madonnas rum < Mm hese IT1A} i i nei 

Mme oriar RB t} IT if ' ict i teu I pecau se if I + 1aries \ 

c iO ' S f when " Pra } k Th AIS cAePo nano pOULLCY ii 5 wid } 

id of he e imave reat by te | r} y\ rudy j} the pheme o HonemMia!r Wacel ul 

my eventmtua { mprele ™ ‘than a decag& OF Me s Wes (rus theme 

1 tx 

2 ve ; Ky Dent | : \ Man pal 

; be +t ir} and Sa eT F ¥ Se rl Mu 4 Cau n 

[eo GAPE! a M d in 1 nor DIt ali 

lal fe) 3 | a 4 4 é 15] I ry ug 

bere. Ni Augsoul f gr Li, fe i UE ANG > e 1D Ae tidy | ante LANE 

t 1 if Leth 2 nS ile AVS | ATX ta Ad COU SI . ' INSEPESCAK s 

rot cM a , i or teu ane al PCR HL Dp 

nceen been | lake 4 Clear pictu € Situatiol pail we cil t 

Ut nth ulhert 1¢ i x t) unine Lisi 4 Cmiciy ims re If j - 

ry n ha - > ain nis tx Ai nna Hee N fa i 1 i) i 

: tc t GBohe ,and MM Hc new 5 “tht NNecwed Wii (1) i} AL) é 

Cot tn elaboration the { sohemian pan€l painting, an Ct it 

h Aaravian Crothic art FS ne endettak lian Open” ¢ X ihe DUPOpeail 

+} c Pe t PF scey yur tiie pon: ty \ t 

m tk uUImV a ot at ict V. becaus Was a t i more precis 

H y pHerweer { Nace | = € ne me n i Liic pA | =a ae Git 

; n the t ha 1 Fu ’ \ t A Of | LC i 

P { 





Dr.Alfred Bader 

Astor Hotel Suite 622 

942 East Juneau Ave. 

Milwaukee 

Wisconsin 53202 

Prague, February 11, 1996 

Dear Alfred, 

thank you very much for your generous gift to help my studies in 

the future three years. I have arranged everything necessary 

with the people at the Foundation for a Civil Society. 

I waited with my thankful answer to your letter of Jan.23, 

because I wanted to be able to give you report about the 

applicants for your Baroque Scholarhip 1996. Nine applications 

have arrived, that is about three less than the last year. But 

the decrease was outweighted by the fact, that in this year, for 

the first time, all the applications were of high quality, so the 

decision making has never been so difficult. 

You might find it interesting, that only one application 

came from the students of the Prague faculty, and it is not among 

those who won. I consider this to be caused by the fact, that the 

Dozent who teaches Baroque art in Prague is strongly oriented on 

architecture. On the other hand, in both Brno and Olomouc several 

students appear each year, who are interested in precisely the 

kind of research you wanted to support: close material study, 

based on connoiseurship, of "minor" Central European painters of 

the 17th century. Results of their study usually bring to light 

forgotten personalities and oeuvres. I have arranged with the 

editors of the most prestigious art historical journal in our 

country, Um@ni, that they would publish the synthetic resulting 

articles (in English or German) by the students of your 

scholarship. 



I hope that you will not feel sorry for the prevalence of 

Moravian art historians in this year’s competition. I think you 

have met last year the Dozent in Brno, Lubomir Slavitek, who is 

an experienced connoiseur of Baroque painting — he remembered 

your last year’s lecture in Brno with great pleasure. The Dozent 

in Olomouc, Milan Togner is also a very good man —- would you not 

consider visiting Olomouc this year when you come to Prague? I 

would arrange contacts with him and he could show you the 

interesting collection of Moravian Baroque painting kept in that 

city and in Krom@riz (Kremsier). 

I have chosen these applicants and their projects for 1996: 

1. Marian Pliska (Olomouc): Life and work of Karl Josef Haringer 

2. Jivi J&za (Olomouc): Karl Andreas Ruthart 

3. Zden@&k Kazlepka (Brno): Gottfried Libalt -—- this young man 

exceeds for four years the age limit, but he is still one of 

those, who were not allowed to study under the previous regime 

for political reasons, now he is in his fourth university year. 

He has very good recommendations from Slavitek. 

Dear Alfred, it is now clear, that your support helped to 

give rise to art historical study of previously neglected era 

and, besides, mostly in Moravia, which has been also neglected by 

Czech art historians. It is really lucky, that your scholarhip is 

accompanied by the activity of the two Moravian teachers, 

SlaviGek and Togner. Also the cooperation with the Foundation for 

a Civil Society helped to give the scholarship a professional 

arrangement - in short, you have contributed to creating normal, 

civilized environment in our country. 

What is not civilized, unfortunately, is the situation in 

telephones. I was promised, after two years, that our telephone 

may be moved in another three years, and there is nothing anybody 

can do about that... Please, write me in time about your travel 

Plans in June. 

Give my best regards to Isabel. I am looking forward to 

lon 

meeting you both in Prague. 

Sincerely 



AiLer RIE) Seas DIE IR. FIN FE. FA RAS 

DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 1961 

January 23, 1996 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 
CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I visited with the Foundation for a Civil Society in New York earlier this month and 

left with the Foundation, among other gifts, $10,000 to help your studies over a period of three 

years. Of course, that gift was approved by the Board of Directors of the Foundation, and you 
should be receiving the funds as you request them. 

Isabel and I look forward to being in Prague in June and very much hope to have a chance to 

chat with you. 

With all good wishes, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 

CC: Hannah Evans 

By Appointment Only 

Msqrouke Miers, Gav Wi is (ole 

924 BAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

Me WASO CRS EIS, WoOSiG'ONTSIN, WWSTAD (6 2'@: 2) 

EIA e720 730 PHN ie eT POO 





Pol teh Deo As eh Reh] Nn A I TS 

DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 1961 

April 25, 1995 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 

CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I so look forward to being in Prague from late on Sunday, June 18th until Wednesday 

noon, June 21st. 

We always stay in the same apartment, at the Husova, on the second floor of a building that has 

a money exchange on the ground floor. The lady looking after the apartment is a Mrs. 

Radetzska, but I am afraid I do not have her telephone number. 

Our reservation is always made by a very old friend, Ing. Vladimir Matous, whose home 

telephone number in Pardubice is 40-25493. 

Best personal regards, as always, 

AB/cw 

By Appointment Only 
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Dr.Alfred Bader 

Astor Hotel Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Ave. 

Milwaukee, Wisc. 53202 

UTS SA: 

Dear Alfred, 

thank you for your letter. I am really glad that the Bader 

scholarship is earning its respectable position in the Czech art 

history. I hope that, in the future, my cooperation with the 

Foundation for a Civil Society will help to improve the formal 

aspect of organizing the whole activity. 

I am also looking forward to seeing you in Prague. After moving 

to our new address, we have not yet succeeded in getting back our 

telephone. Please, could you send me in advance your Prague 

address and telephone number, so that I could contact you 

immediately after your arrival and we could arrange our meeting? 

With best regards to both you and Isabel 

[Mat br 
Milena 
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Ageehek be DeArDVEah ereloNek AR TS 

DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 1961 

March 17, 1995 

Via Air Mail 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 
CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena: 

Isabel and I were so sorry to miss you during our last visit to Prague. 

This year will be in Prague only from the 19th through the 21st of June and of course very much 

hope to have a chance to chat with you. 

From everything I have heard from the Foundation for a Civil Society, our efforts are finally 
bearing really good fruit. Now we just have to figure out a way how to provide the capital so 

that we don’t have to write the annual checks of $15,000.00. 

Fond regards, as always, 

[ ee 

bee: Elizabeth Suing 

Hannah Evans 

By Appointment Only 

ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 02:2 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA 53202 

TEL g14 277-0770 FAX 4/4 277-0700 





Dear Elisabeth, here vou have everything concerning the 

Alfred Bader Scholarship 1995/96. 

the three sgelected applicantea are: 

1. St#panka MUllereva, Univereity in Olemoue Dyowsstus Strauss Haly, Austriy 

2,PRetr Ingerle, Woivergity in Prne Jasdus Van dev Nypert Holland, 1 Yugas slaw itt, 
Hungary sha, Sloval 

2. _Markéta Baitova, Charles WUniverpity jn Prague — 
Tobug foock, + Aus Germany 

and each will recieve US # 5.000,- 

All data concerning the three can be found in the attached 

applications. They should sign the contract similar to the last 

fe res rere ere ). Perhaps the point Nr 3 year’s ones ( 

could be enlarged by stating, that the travel report must 

be sent no later than three weeks after arrival from the journey. 

Point 1 says, that the journey will take place during the school 

year 1995/96, perhaps we should adda "or during the preceding 

summer". Ask for the contract being either siaqned in front of you 

or, perhaps better, with an affidavit from a public notary. 

Please, send a message to all the others. It may contain an 

encouragement to apply again next year. Please, in the two cages 

marked so, attach the recieved photographs to the message. 

I think it would be good to mention my name in the correspondence 

concerning this phase, because they all have sent their 

applications to my address, 

The results will be published in the nearest number of the 

Bulletin of the Art Historical Association. Any other publicity 

ig up to you. Should I be personaly engaged in any, please, 

consult the dates and hours with my husband (he knows when it ie 

possible for me to go anywhere), teéel1.533127 direct, or 24511137, 

ext. 252, 

With best regards er nee Vea 
“4y Ee edy: 
WY Cen EL. K at 
Milena Bartlovda 

ae p = 
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Hit I’m beck! and we have three Rader art award winners! 
There were {2 applications, 9 using the form 

Tw revising the agreements according to Milena s letter. Do 
you have any additional suggestions to the egreements? Oh, 
unother statistic: 1 app. from PY, 3 from MU, 6 from UK, 
1 from AVU, and Yrom some glass school in ValagSské Mezifeti-1 
Bank transfer info coming soon! ES 

NGP Adviser request, 3pp. Although NFF will met be able te 
support this project B. Poamer is still looking for a way 
fer AID,to coordinate assistance -- Mindy called: today an 
said me's passing it along to a Working Comm. on Democracy’. 
While FYI for now, we may be seeing something 
similar addressed to us around the end of the month, Mindy 
and the NGP ere aware of EAP s econ. dvpt. and financial 
focus. The 3pp. ere not to go beyond us at this pt. PB 

Just before I left for vacation, I received o letter usking 
for a recommendetion for Michala Kovacova, 1 see now that 
Katya forwarded it to you. If you haven't written one, don’t 
worry about it. I just sent one based on e formule I use and 
her original application. ES 
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Ale RE Dab Aw DER “Fal NE ARTS 

DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 1g 61 

January 17, 1995 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 
CZ 169 00 Prague 6 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena, 

I was delighted to learn from Hannah Evans that you had 12 applicants for the Bader Awards 

and that you have picked three really good ones. 

We visited the Foundation for a Civil Society in New York last week and left our check for 

$15,000 for this year’s awards. 

We still don’t know how to fund the awards in perpetuity, but the very able people at the 

Foundation know what our intent is and will help us. 

Isabel and I look forward to being in Prague in June, and hope that we will have a chance to 
Visit with you. 

All good wishes. 

Sincerely, 

c: Mrs. Hannah Evans 

By Appointment Only 
ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 622 
g24 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA 53202 

TEL 414 277-0730 FAX 41/4 277-0709 





Dr.Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Ave. \ * D 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

U.S.A. 

Prague, January 11, 1995 

Dear Alfred, 

Please, accept my late best wishes for the New Year for both you 

and Isabel. I hope you will be fine and we will meet in Prague 

this summer. 

With the great help provided by the kind people at the 

Foundation for a Civil Society in Prague, we have sent out the 

announcements about the third year of your scholarship for the 

Czech Baroque painting students. I must tell I was really happy 

when no less than 12 applications came in, and a whole half of 

them were good enough to make my decision extremely difficult. It 

really seems, that your scholarship starts to fulfill your 

intentions: the students are inspired by the possibility to 

recieve the scholarship and the become interested in the so far 

neglected "minor" masters of the 17th century painting. It is 

also important, that all the three universities have currently 

very good professors to teach Baroque painting (Slavitek in Brno, 

Togner in Olomouc and Preiss in Prague). T Sia eee ae ae 

The three winners for 1995/96 are St&panka Miillerova from 

Olomouc (Work of Dionysius Strauss and the Relationship of 

Moravia to Italy in the @nd Half of the 17th Century), Petr 

Ingerele from Brno (Work of Justus van der Nypoort) and Markéta 

BaStova from Prague (Work of Tobias Pock, the Follower of 

K.Skréta). 

I understand that the Foundation for a Civil Society plans 

to make some publicity around giving of the scholarships and I 

think it will be very good, because our country’s "developing 

capitalism" sorely needs new sponsors of art historical research 

to appear. Your example may serve very well in this sense. 

The reports are now coming in from the recipients of the 

preceding scholarships. Please, let me know, to what extent are 

you interested in such reports. 

With best regards to you and Isabel 

la 





ATL Pak teDee bra DoHsR gehale NEL eA RLS 

DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED Igo] 

November 9, 1994 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

8. listopadu 58 
CZ 169 00 Prague 6 
Czech Republic 

Dear Milena, 

I am so happy to have your letter of October 29 and to know that you feel that things are going 

well with the three fellowships in art history. 

I met one of them, a very competent restorer, both in Prague and Milwaukee, and am confident 

that he learned a good deal. 

Isabel and I look forward to being in Prague, albeit just for a day or two, during the week of 

June 19, 1995, and we very much hope that we will have a chance to chat with you. The 
important decision is how to fund the three awards in perpetuity. I will be meeting with the 

Foundation for a Civil Society in New York in January, and hope they will be able to give us 
a solution. 

All good wishes. 

Sincerely, 

c: Ms. Elizabeth Suing 

(Dictated by Dr. Bader and 
signed in his absence) 

By Appointment Only 

ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 622 

g24 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 
MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA 53202 

TEL fig 277-0730 FAX 414 277-0709 
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Dr.Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

USA 

Prague, October 29, 1994 

Dear Alfred, 

I hope you and your wife have spent the summer well. I had a lot 

of troubles concerning our moving (please, note my new address 

below), but now it seem to be finally in an acceptable order. We 

moved to a much better neighbourhood (not far from the Prague 

Castle), but, unfortunately, we will not be able to have a new 

telephone for some time. You have obviously seen for yourself 

that this kind of infrastructure is mostly really backward in 

GUnBCOUnC hy 

I have just started, together with the really helpful people 

from the Foundation for a Civil Society in Prague, to send out 

the announcments and application forms for the next year of your 

scholarship for Baroque researchers. From my recent contacts with 

some people at the Prague and Brno Universities and at the National 

Gallery I understand, that the scholarship has found its living 

Place in Czech art historical life. At the same time, I should 

recieve before the end of November the report from the first 

recipient - I will, of course, keep you informed. 

With best regards to you and Isabel 

Milena Bartlova 

8.listopadu 58 

CZ 169 OO Praha 6 

Czech Republic 





AEE RED. SDAsD aight AR T'S 

DR. ALFRED BADER Es cA B LESHe D> 1961 

July 28, 1994 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 
Leopoldova 1681 
149 00 Prague 4 
Czech Republic 

Dear Milena, 

Our week in the Czech Republic was very good, indeed, and we were only sorry that 
we didn’t have a chance to talk to you. 

I believe that you were very successful in choosing the three recipients for the 
awards. When I first read about Mr. Blatny, I wondered how you could pick a 

restorer in his forties for such an award. Then, however, we met him and spent 

a couple of hours with him and understood clearly why you chose him. He is a 
caring, able man who obviously wants to learn and will, I believe, benefit a good 
deal from his journeys to North America. In fact, we very much hope that he will 
have a chance to visit us in Milwaukee. 

We hope you will be successful again next year in selecting three such students. 

That only leaves the question of funding in perpetuity, and for that we do not 
yet have the answer. For awhile I thought that we could give the capital to or 
the Foundation for a Civil Society, but now we are not at all certain that this 
would be a wise thing to do. All the people at the Foundation seem competent and 
really want to do the best they possibly can for the Czech Republic. However, 
it is a very small foundation which may not exist for very long. This is not a 

very serious problem. Should Isabel and I die tomorrow, the administrator of the 
Isabel and Alfred Bader Foundation, our son, Daniel Bader, knows exactly what we 

want to do and will continue the donations and try to find the best way to 
provide the capital. 

I will discuss this in detail with the Foundation for a Civil Society when next 
I visit New York City, and we very much hope to have a chance to visit with you 
next year to discuss this also. 

Many thanks for all your help, and best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

By Appointment Only 

ASMOR HO Tne Sia his Oe 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA 53202 

TEL AIS 277-0730) FAN Lif 277-0700 





Dr. Alfred Bader 
2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 33211 

March 22, 1994 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 
Leopoldova 1681 
149 00 Prague 4 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena, 

When I saw your letter of March 15 this morning, I said to my secretary that I wish 

I could do a hand stand. I am so happy to have your letter, but hand stands are 

beyond me. 

To receive seven applications from Bohemia and Moravia was surely beyond our 

hopes, and I am confident that you have selected the three best. 

As you know Isabel and I look forward to being in Prague from the 12th through the 

16th of June and very much hope to have a chance to meet with you. Of course we 
should discuss both this summer and next, how best to ascertain that the awards can 

continue without our having to write annual checks. No doubt the Foundation for a 

Civil Society will have some constructive thoughts about this matter. 

Many thanks for all your efforts. 

Best regards, 





Pee al) eA eRe tN he Asn 1S 

DR, ALFRED BADER R ESTABLISHED Ig 6! 

March 18, 1994 

Dr. Milena Bartlova 

Leopoldova 1681 
149 OO Prague 4 

Czech Republic 

Dear Milena, 

Recently I purchased at Christie’s in New York a painting of St. Peter, called German 18th 

century, per photograph enclosed. 

The painting is in mint condition and, if my memory serves me right, is by Karel Skreta. The 
only Skretas I have ever seen have been in your National Gallery, and I would very much 

appreciate your comments. 

Again if my memory serves me right, this St. Peter is taken from a large Ribera composition, 

but of course the painting is quite different. 

Do keep the photograph, but I would appreciate a brief note about my attribution. 

Isabel and I look forward to being in Prague the week of June 13, and we much look forward 

to seeing you. 

Best wishes. 

As always, 

By dppointment Only 

TS TOR THOT MLISIU ITE, 6:22 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA $3202 

TEL 4/4 277-0730 FAX 414 277-0709 





Dr.Alfred Bader 

Astor Hotel Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Ave. 

Milwaukee, Wisc. 53202 

USA 

Prague, March 15,1994 

Dear Alfred, 

I am happy to report to you the results of this year’s selections 

of applicants for your art history scholarship. 

iL recieved seven apr lucac ena, sal lect etnom shronmeat Udemues  tirom ol. 

the four Czech and Moravian universities which offer art history 

courses (2 from Prague, 3 from Olomouc and 2 from Brno, who both 

currently study at the Central European University in Prague). I 

selected three of them, who had the best projects concerning 

preferably artists active in Central Europe, and who had the best  — 

references. As a result, the stipends will go to Petr Balcarek eae ae 

from Olomouc (life and work of Jan Spillenberg), Petr Svoijanovsky ~ 

from Prague (life and work of Leopold Willmann) and Pavel Blattny <— 

also from Prague (work of Hans von Aachen, predominantly from the 

technological point of view. This last applicant is older than 

thirty, but his project is very good - he has good results as a 

restorer of 17th century canvases. Besides, I feel understanding 

for him, because he the Communist regime did not allow him to 

study art history before for political reasons: similar to my own 

case). 

I will give the money to the three in cooperation with the 

Boundavcivem for a Civil Society, 

Dear Alfred, I think that this year really starts to fulfill 

what you hoped for when establishing the scholarship. I hope to 

see you when you come to Prague. We should move to a new address 

(closer to the centre) sometime in May, I will send you my new 

address immediately. 

My best regards to Isabel. Sincerely, a 

vans 




